
भारत सरकार GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

रेल मंत्रालय MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS 

रेलवे बोर्ड RAILWAY BOARD 

 
 
No.2022/M(N)/60/3                                    New Delhi, dated: 17th July’22    
 
 
PCMEs & PCEEs 
Zonal Railways  
 
Sub:  Report of RDSO on Investigation of issues reported related to Brake Power 

in BOXNHL rakes 
 
Ref:  RDSO’s letter no. MW/APB/BMB dated 15th July’22 (copy enclosed) 
 
 Zonal Railways had reported issues related to Brake Power in BOXNHL rakes. 
RDSO was advised to investigate all the reported issues and submit feedback. 
 
 Now, RDSO  has submitted the investigation report of these issues and also given 
recommendations for dealing with the issues being faced. 
 
 It is requested to give your valuable comments to this office, by 18th July’22, on the 
investigation report and recommendations made by RDSO. 

 
The matter may be treated as Urgent. 

 
DA: As above 
  
   
 

(V.K. Agarwal) 
               Exec. Dir. Mech. Engg. Freight 
  

Copy to: 

PSO to M(T&RS)- for kind information of M(T&RS) 
AM/Traction- for kind information 
DG/RDSO for kind information 
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